COMMONWEALTH OF VIRGINIA

COUNTY OF HENRICO

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC UTILITIES
ARTHUR D. PETRINI

DIRECTOR
(804) 501-4517
INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM
TO: Tony Greulich, Planning

FROM: John Clark, Public Utilities

SUBJECT: The Villas at Virginia Center — Clearing & Grubbing Plan
(No water and/or sewer)

DATE: July 6,2012

This memo is in response to your transmittal request of June 20, 2012 to review the above
clearing, grubbing and grading plan. We have reviewed these plans and have no comments.
Public Utilities are not affected by this project.

If you have any questions, please call me at 501-4501.

ohn Clark, P.E.
Utilities Engineer

cc: Derrick A. Johnson P.E., Timmons Group

David Hering, Villas at Virginia Center Commons,

c/o Community Partners of Virginia

bc: R, Claytor

J. Newton, DPW

A. Seal

T. Greulich, Planning
JLC/mab

PUBLIC UTILITIES APPROVAL IS
NOT REQUIRED



